
 

8th June 2024. 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
“Exchange Plaza”, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai-400051. 

BSE Limited, 
P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001. 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub.: Resignation of Independent Director. 
 
Ref.: Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015, as amended (“Listing Regulations”). 
 
This is to inform that Mr. Marc Desaedeleer, Independent Director of the Company, has resigned 
from the directorship of the Company with effect from 8th June 2024 for the reasons stated in his 
resignation letter dated 8th June 2024, the copy of which is enclosed herewith. 
 
This is to further inform that Mr. Marc Desaedeleer is not a director in any Indian listed entity. 
 
This is to further confirm that based on the resignation letter of Mr. Marc Desaedeleer, there is no 
other material reason for resignation other than the one provided. 
 
The Company sincerely appreciates the support extended by Mr. Marc Desaedeleer to the Company 
during his association with the Company. 
 
This is for your information as also for the information of your members and the public at large. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Suzlon Energy Limited 
 
 
Geetanjali S.Vaidya, 
Company Secretary. 
 
 
Encl.: As above. 
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